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The Inland Empire Chapter of AACN is committed to promoting 
AACN’s mission of excellence in the surrounding communities 
by offering free CPR training to members of the public we serve. 
Since December 2022 to the present, the chapter has held 
four CPR training events, three American Heart Association 
hands-only CPR events, and one Friends and Family CPR course. 
All these events were free to the public and strategically 
scheduled throughout the chapter’s service area to ensure 
the optimal distribution of training. In total, over 200 individuals 
have been trained so far. The members of the Inland Empire 
Chapter of AACN will continue to keep “Rising Together” in 2024 
to train more community members on the lifesaving skills of CPR. 




